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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 

 

8th July, 2019 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

To celebrate the end of the summer term, each class will be 
holding an End of Year party. 

Year 3 will be having their End of Year party during the last 
week of term. We would be grateful if each child could bring 

50p into school this week so that we can purchase some treats 
for the children. Drinks will be provided. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very 
happy summer holiday. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs. Irving and Mrs. Cross 
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